
Ashland Public Library 
Public Services Policy 

Policy:       Petitioners on Library Property  
Effective Date:                                              July 12, 2012 
Page:  Page 1 of 1 

 
An individual or groups for individuals requesting signatures on petitions that are in the interest of the general public or 
for initiatives intended for the ballot in a general election are permitted on the sidewalks and other outdoor public areas 
around the Library as long as the activity does not interfere with patrons accessing the Library entrances or Library 
services. 
 
Petitioners are not permitted to block patron access to the Library or harass patrons in an effort to obtain signatures. 
 
Petitioners are not allowed to gather signatures inside the Library. 
  


